
10/28
through

11/1
This week in Room 22: 
This week, students worked on the short e sound. We learned 
about nouns and sorted them into groups. We finished our 
discussion of Day of the Dead with a fun art project. We read 
Pumpkin Jack and talked about what happens to pumpkins 
after Halloween. We began our study of the pumpkin life cycle 
in the garden. We finished our first module in math, too. 

Next Week: 
Students will be taking their end of unit test in math. They will 
use their reading to discuss different types of buildings, the 
short u sound, and plural nouns. In social studies, students will 
begin discussing how things are different in the present 
compared to the past. We will take a look at how different parts 
of our lives have changed since long ago. 

Reminders:
*Permission slips and library forms were due today. If you 
have not turned it in yet, please do so as soon as possible.

*Room 22 goes to the school library every Thursday. 
Students need to return their book on Thursday in order to 
check out another book.

Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Sarkany

Upcoming Dates:

11/3- Clocks go back 1  hour

11/6- 12:50pm Dismissal

11/7 Papa Murphys Night

11/8 Family Game Night, 6pm

11/11 No School (Veterans’ Day)

11/13 Library Field Trip


